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The fishermen are clearly identifiable from these photographs. We urge you to take
prompt legal action against these poachers and to ensure that others who steal food
from the Jarawa and Sentinelese are brought to justice.

Y ours sincerely,

Stephen Corry

Director

CC: Shri Shakti Sinha, Chief Secretary



